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STAFF REPORT 
Infrastructure & Operations Department  

 

 

 

Subject: Flood Risk Infrastructure Investment Program (FRIIP) – 2024 Funding 
Priorities 

To: Executive Committee 

Date Prepared: May, 2024 

Related Motions: n/a 

Prepared by: Jesse Hulsman, Director of Infrastructure & Operations 

Approved by: Kim Ramsay, Chief Administrative Officer 
 

Summary 
The application process for the Flood Risk Infrastructure Investment Program (FRIIP) opened 

on May 2, 2024. The application deadline is June 13, 2024 and requires a resolution of 

Council, endorsing specific project submissions. Staff are proposing one (1) submission be 

made by the Municipality.  

 

FRIIP invests in infrastructure and studies which reduce flood risks and community 

vulnerability. The program will fund up to 50% of eligible project costs. Eligible project 

types include river training and floodway improvements, floodwater containment and flood 

intensity mitigation, study work including mapping to identify flood prone areas, and 

identification of potential solutions to mitigate flood impacts. 

 

Staff recommend submitting an application for “Flood Risk Mitigation Study – Paley Brook”. 

This project has been approved to take place in this fiscal year. 
 

Financial Impact Statement 
Flood Risk Mitigation Study – Paley Brook, Budget $50,000 
 

Recommendation 
Staff recommend that Council support the funding application for this flood mitigation study 

through making a resolution of Council. 
 

Recommended Motion 
Move that Council prioritize “Flood Risk Mitigation Study – Paley Brook”, as the 

Municipality’s priority for a funding application through the Flood Risk Infrastructure 

Investment Program for 2024. 
 

 


